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Tel.: 416-314-2119
Teléc: 416-314-2102
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September 27, 2022

Her Worship Jo-Anne Albert

Mayor
Municipality of Tweed
reeve@twp.tweed.on.ca

Dear Mayor Albert:

354-2022-648

Thank you for your letter to the Honourable Graydon Smith, Minister of Natural Resources and
Forestry, regarding damage from the July 24, 2022, windstorm in the Municipality of Tweed.

The Minister appreciates your letter, and he will be responding to you in more detail.
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In the meantime, we wanted you to know that your letter was received.
Thank you again for writing.

Sincerely,

Corporate Communications Officer - Correspondence
Issues, Media and Correspondence Services Unit
Communications Services Branch

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail contains information intended only for the use of the individual whose e-
mail address is identified above. If you have received this e-mail in error, please advise us by responding to it.
Please also destroy all copies of this message. Thank you

Avis de confidentialité : Ce courriel contient des renseignements a I'usage exclusif de la personne a
I'adresse courriel ci-haut. Si vous avez regu ce courriel par erreur, veuillez nous en informer en répondant.
Veuillez aussi détruire toutes les copies de ce message. Merci.



